
 

 

Quality Publishing with IEEE: An Authorship Workshop 

(24 February 2022) 
 

Dear All, 

 

You are invited to join us for a workshop on “Quality Publishing with IEEE: An Authorship 

Workshop”. Details of the workshop are as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please scan the QR Code in the poster or click the link https://tinyurl.com/8ud72nkh for pre-

registration, with your UTAR email. 

 

For any further enquiries, please contact Mr Chang (changtc@utar.edu.my) / Mr Nasrul 

(nasrul@utar.edu.my) for Kampar Campus or Pn Suraya (surayayu@utar.edu.my) / Pn Siti 

Zuliana (zuliana@utar.edu.my) for Sungai Long Campus. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Regards, 

 

UTAR Library 

15 February 2022 

https://tinyurl.com/8ud72nkh

